From: jodi campovari [

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 12:42 PM
To: Stevenson, Kirsten <Kirsten.Stevenson@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Police budget

Good afternoon

| am in support of whatever the police service deems relevant as police are very
important to the Hamilton community. We need more respect for officers.

Yours Jodi



